
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
(Official Publication) 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 

2020 Budget and Levy 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Managers of the Nine Mile Creek Watershed 
District will hold a public hearing pursuant to Section 103D.911 of Minnesota Statutes, on 
Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., at the Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 
Office, 12800 Gerard Drive, Eden Prairie, MN to hear and consider the District’s budget 
and levy for the year 2020. The total proposed expenditures for 2020 are $4,709,000. 
Proposed levy is as follows: 
 

• A $2,720,000 Metropolitan Surface Water Management Act implementation levy as 
authorized by Minnesota Statutes Section 103B.241. 

 
 
Dated:    August 2, 2019 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS 
 

/S/Erin Hunker 
Erin Hunker, Secretary 

 
 
 
                                    


